
Center for the Study of Democratic Institutions 
THE FUND FOR THE atrusuc, 1NC. 

Box 4068, Santa Barbara, California 93103 

July 10, 1969 

Mr. James D. White 
35 Castle Rock Drive 
Mill Valley, California 94941 

Dear Mr. White: 

Your letter of July 6th requesting a tape or transcript 
of the James Garrison meeting at the Center has been forwarded 
to me. 

The meeting on November 16, 1967, was recorded and later 
transcribed. If you will get and forward to us written 
permission from Mr. Garrison to release them, we shall 
be happy to make copies for you. 

We charge $7.50 per hour for dubs. As I recall, this meeting 
lasted about two hours. The cost of having a xeroxed copy 
of the transcript made would probably be around $5.00. 
Please bear in mind that this would be an uncorrected unproofed 
transcript. 

We shall await, then, Mr. Garrison's permission. 

With best wishes, 

Florence D. Mischel 
Director, Audio Tape Program 

New York office: 
136 East 57 Street 
New York. N.Y. 10022 
(212) 753-1340 
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